
CITY OF PALM BAY
PUBLIC NOTICE

SUBSTANTIAL AMENDMENT TO PROGRAM YEAR 2023 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 
(CDBG) ANNUAL ACTION PLAN

The City of Palm Bay, as a member of the Brevard County HOME Consortium, has adopted a Five-Year 
Consolidated Plan that is carried out through Annual Action Plans that provide concise summary of the 
actions and activities that will be undertaken to address the priority needs and specific goals identified in 
the Consolidated Plan. The City of Palm Bay is hereby notifying the public of the reduction in funding for  
PY2023 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Goode Park Project. This amendment applies only 
to the City of Palm Bay’s Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program and does not affect other 
elements of the Brevard County HOME Consortium’s Consolidated Plan. 

AMENDMENT NO. 1 – FUNDING REDUCTION 
Activity Name: PY2023 Goode Park
Original CDBG Funding Amount: $482,379
Revised CDBG Funding Amount: $121,012.00

AMENDMENT NO. 2- FUNDING INCREASE 
Activity Name: Down Payment Assistance Program
Original CDBG Funding Amount: $160,731.90
Revised CDBG Funding Amount: $522,098.90
Funding Sources: Reallocation of CDBG Funding $361,367.00 remaining from Goode Park for a total of 
$522,098.90 CDBG Funding.

The public comment period shall begin on April 11, 2024 and end on May 16, 2024.  The City of Palm Bay 
will hold a Public Hearing to review this change and to receive public comments at the regularly scheduled 
City Council Meeting to be held on Thursday, May 16, 2024 at 6:00 PM in Council Chambers, Palm Bay City 
Hall, 120 Malabar Road SE, Palm Bay, Florida 32907. Comments will be received in writing, orally and at 
the public hearing.  The substantial Amendment is available online at www.palmbayflorida.org or at 120 
Malabar Road SE, Palm Bay, FL 32907.
 
Persons with disabilities requiring special accommodations to participate in the Public Hearing or persons 
requiring information in a language other than English should call Siphi Chinyanganya, Housing 
Administrator, at (321) 952-3408 or use 7-1-1 (Florida Relay Services) at least forty-eight (48) hours prior 
to the Public Hearing. 

Interested persons are encouraged to provide written comment to:
City of Palm Bay
Housing & Community Development Division
120 Malabar Road SE, Palm Bay, FL 32907
Siphikelelo.Chinyanganya@palmbayflorida.org 

http://www.______________.com/

